BARASAT GOVT. COLLEGE
NOTICE DT. 08-10-2021

Notified for all concerned that the Puja Vacation of the College for the year
<021 will commence on and from 9th October 2021 to 19 November 2021 .

However, the college office will remain open on and from 18-10-2021 as per
registration verification dates and other emergency works.

Teachers are requested to continue their online classes as usual and as far
as practicable
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